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Hall Rental: Please e-mail sacredhearthallrentals@live.com or call Marci Zimmerman, 925-487-8060. 
  Holtman Hall Contracts are posted on the church website, http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com/ 
Baptism: One class is required for parents and sponsors!  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Marriage: A six-month notice is required.  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Pro-Life Coordinator: Linda Kutach Strmiska, 512-560-7197 or lifeatshc@gmail.com.  
Ministry to the Sick: When a parishioner is hospitalized or homebound, please contact the rectory. 
Confessions: Rockne and String Prairie:   A half-hour before Mass on Friday, Saturday and Sunday or by appointment. 
Rosary:  Prayed 30 minutes before Mass. 
 

October 30, 2022 – Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

MASSES: Monday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne – All Saints Day Vigil) Buford & Luella Catchings – by Family 
 Tuesday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne – All Saints Day) Leon Grohman – by Ernie & Dean Bartsch 
  5:00 p.m. (String Prairie – All Saints Day) Dr. Neil and Dr. Terry Seidel – by Barbara R. Seidel 
  7:00 p.m. (Rockne – All Saints Day) Hortencia Reyes – by Garza Family 
 Wednesday 7:00 p.m. (String Prairie) Charlene Wilhelm – by Rex & Mary Lynn Tiner 
 Thursday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) For Rain – Guitar Choir 
 Friday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne) For the Parishioners 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Rockne) Larry Friske – by Pat Friske 
 Sunday 8:00 a.m. (Rockne) Bill & Fritz Wilhelm – by Bernard & Barbara Seidel 
  10:00 a.m. (String Prairie) Harry Reininger – by Family 
 

Weekend Masses continue to be live streamed. Only Saturday’s 5:00 p.m. Mass will be shown in Holtman Hall and the Eucharist distributed. 
 

Catholic Service Appeal (CSA) pledge weekend is this weekend, October 29 and 30.  If you have received the pledge form in the mail, please 
feel free to drop it in the collection baskets.  (Marsha Ireland) 
 

Blessing of the Graves will be Monday, October 31, at 6:00 p.m.  We will meet by the Cross.  Mass will follow the Blessing of the Graves 
Service. 
 

The final two Patriotic Rosaries before the midterm elections led by the Knights of Columbus will be Friday November 4, at 8:00 p.m., at Sacred 
Heart, Elgin and Tuesday November 8, at 7:15 p.m., at St Paul, Smithville.  The Patriotic Rosaries are offered for the good of our country which 
is especially important before election day.  (Mike May) 
 

The Diocese is changing the system and training materials used for EIM compliance (Ethics in Ministry).  To make the process as smooth as 
possible, the current system will be frozen for new applicants on November 1, and for recording training attendance on November 15.  To 
ensure your record is transferred correctly to the new system, please make sure your training is up-to-date through January 2023.  Call Laura at 
512-554-4448 with questions.  (Laura Wolbrueck) 
 

All Souls Envelopes are available.  Return on or before November 2, either in Sunday collection or place on the altar.  (Deacon Roger) 
 

WYD2023 Fundraiser -- ROCKNE RAMBLE 5k Run/2k Walk - November 5.  All participants receive a finisher's medal, bib and shirt.  Additional 
1st/2nd/3rd place medals will be given to 5k finishers in each age group.  Cost is $40.  Lots of food, family and fun!  All proceeds benefit our 
youth going to Lisbon Portugal.  Contact Marsha Ireland at 512-897-7050 for more information. (Marsha Ireland) 
 

There is a new email address to submit bulletin announcements.  It is bulletin@shcrockne.church.  It is also listed in the header of the bulletin.  
The old email address will no longer be available after November 1, 2022. 
 

With the reversal of Roe v Wade, it is more important than ever to support women who are in difficult circumstances due to pregnancy.  The 
Knights of Columbus Aid and Support After Pregnancy (ASAP) drive will be held after all Masses November 12 and 13 at Sacred Heart and St. 
Mary's.  KC members will be available to receive donations of goods or cash donations which will be taken to the Bastrop Pregnancy Resource 
Center.  Please consider donating new or slightly used children's clothing (preemie - 3T), maternity clothing, strollers, swings, bedding, diapers 
and wipes, most any baby or pregnancy related items.  For more information about the Pregnancy Center go 
to: https://www.bastropprc.org.  (Mike May) 
 

Respect Life Month:  For those nearing the end of life, may they receive care that respects their dignity and protects their lives as they place 
their hope in the promise of eternal life;  respectlife.org/celebrate.  (Linda Kutach Strmiska) 
 

The family of Garland Beck wishes to thank everyone for your prayers, calls, cards, food and attendance at his services.  A special thank you to 
Don Klaus and Garland’s sweet friends who provided the music.  May God bless each and every one of you. 
 

Collection:  $2,747.00  World Mission Sunday:  $1,166.00 
 

Nov. 5 Rosary: Rita Fredericks    
Statue: LaVerne Norris Family   

Nov. 6 Rosary: Knights of Columbus    
Statue: Ovon Goertz   

 Chalice: Nelda Thompson 
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue or Chalice home, don’t feel obligated. But for your safety, please sanitize after receiving and before 
returning. 
 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 

Nov. 6 Cleaning: Michelle Mullens Team 6   
 Statue: George & Cydnie Meuth   
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue home, don’t feel obligated. But for your safety, please sanitize after receiving and before returning. 
 

Collection (10/23):  $378.00 World Mission Sunday (10/23):  $332.00 
Online Collection (10/23):  $580.00 Online Capital Campaign (10/23):  $175.00 
Collection (10/16):  $2,326.00 World Mission Sunday (10/16):  $30.00 School Building (10/16):  $150.00 
Online Collection (10/16):  $550.00 Online Capital Campaign (10/16):  $163.89 
 

Blessing of the Graves will be today, Sunday, October 30, following the 10:00 a.m. Mass. 
 

Bulletin announcements:  See announcement above. 
 

In regards to the John David Mikulin Benefit - With joy and humble gratitude, John David and I would like to thank you for your overwhelming 
generosity.  The organization and immense planning, the execution and hard work put in, the donations and support, and especially your 
presence have all shown us the greatest outpouring of love we have ever witnessed.  Please know how appreciative we are and how blessed 
we feel to have each and every one of you in our lives. You have lifted a heavy burden, and we are eternally grateful. (John & Maggie Mikulin) 
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